Robo Call Directive from the Board of Health

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is Lynn Sibley with a message from the Board of Health.  The Whately Board of Health has dealt with several cases of coronavirus in our town.  We continue to ask all residents to self-report to our Board of Health agent Mark Bushee if they suspect they had or have flu-like symptoms, are now ill or have been diagnosed with the coronavirus.  The phone number to call is 413-268-8404.  This call is confidential. To minimize exposure it’s important for us to keep an accurate count of the COVID-19 cases in Whately and your help is crucial. The Board of Health also advises residents to wear a mask or face covering in any situation where social distancing can not be maintained.  We wish you and your family well as we all continue to physically distance ourselves from others and remain close to our homes.  Thanks for listening."

